
Property Committee Annual Report 2013 
 
Highlights of the Property Committee's year: 
The Fall cleanup went exceptionally well and was well attended.  A walkway was installed in the White 
Wing playground. The playground was also graded and filled.  In order to enhance our energy efficiency 
we had the White Wing attic insulated. Unfortunately, during one of the coldest nights this winter some 
of the sprinkler pipes in the attic of White Wing  froze.  The pipes were fixed and the insulation was 
rearranged to make sure this would not happen again. A range hood was installed over the stove in the 
kitchen. This allows food to be fried and enhances the fire safety.  
 


